
A Day In The Life Of.....

The Trader Joe’s in Cary will not be receiving any wine this weekend because a manager allowed a disgruntled employee to access their order information. 

Carlos Barbrey was relieved of his position as head of the wine department today at the Trader Joe’s in Cary. His termination was a result of his tendency to steal money from the office funds. As he gathered his belongings from his locker and asked to make one adjustment to his wine order. He deleted all wine orders for the entire weekend.

“He seemed so calm and collected after he talked to the general manager that I had no idea he had been let go,” explain Mike Moylan, manager at Trader Joe’s,” I didn’t think twice about letting him see his order.”

Mike Moylan, of 3545 Smoketree Lane, was not informed of Barbrey’s termination and had no reason to not let him into the ordering system. The result of no wine deliveries this weekend will be a big hit in the grocery store’s profits for the month.

“Our store average for wine sales is twenty percent,” explains Rachel Baxter, general manager of the Cary Trader Joe’s, “ that means that at the end of the day twenty percent of our sales come from wine.”

Trader Joe’s, one of the biggest wine distributers in the country, is known for its outstanding deals on wine. The Cary Trader Joe’s receives around 250 cases of wine a day due to high demand. With no wine coming in this weekend, but hundreds of bottles going out, it will be a tough time for customers and employees alike. 

